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Tim Cudmore

Global Safe

Floor Safety Network
P O Box 2042
Masterton

Dear Tim
Thank you for supply and application of your flooring solution to our vehicles and storage area.

We decided to utilise the products supplied by Global Safe for our flooring in our vehicles and
storage areas due to its ease of application and durability once applied.

The product tolerates well high foot traffic and equipment being transported over it. We find it
easy to clean, offering a hygienic, safe solution for our ambulance flooring. As our premises and
vehicle requirements change we will be applying this product to other areas and vehicles also,
allowing us peace of mind that our areas are clean and safe for staff and our customers.

Thank you again for supplying this product for our business needs.

Yours sincerely

T Burt

Tina Burt
General Manager
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